
Dear Regan 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 4 April 2023 for the following information:  
1. How long has the council been affiliated with or accredited as a Living Wage Employer?
2. What costs are involved with maintaining this certification?
3. What were the upfront costs of becoming accredited?
4. Provide copies of any contracts signed, any other applicable conditions or criteria your

council must abide by as part of accreditation

The information you have requested is addressed below. 

How long has the council been affiliated with or accredited as a Living Wage 
Employer?  

Hutt City Council has been accredited as a Living Wage Employer since 2021.  Below is a link 
to the press release issued at that time:  http://heart.huttcity.govt.nz/community/hutt-city-
council-to-apply-to-become-living-wage-accredited-employer/ 

What costs are involved with maintaining this certification? 

In November 2022, Hutt City Council paid $3000 for the Living Wage Employer Accreditation 
annual licence.  

What were the upfront costs of becoming accredited? 

Hutt City Council paid $1500 GST inclusive for the 2021 annual accreditation fee. 

Provide copies of any contracts signed, any other applicable conditions or criteria your 
council must abide by as part of accreditation  

We have interpreted this part of your request as excluding Hutt City Council staff employment 
contracts that were modified following accreditation (for example, to reflect increased wages). 

The criteria for Living Wage Accredited Employers is available on the Living Wage Aotearoa 
website (see www.livingwage.org.nz/), and a copy of Hutt City Council’s Living Wage 
Employer Accreditation licence is attached.   

15 June 2023 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor Official Information and Privacy 

04 570 6666 / 0800 488 824 

Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz 

Our reference: LGOIMA 

Regan Sayer 

Taxpayers Union 
s 7(2)(a)



You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on Hutt City 
Council’s website.  Please refer to the following link: www.huttcity.govt.nz/council/contact-
us/make-an-official-information-act-request/proactive-releases 

Yours sincerely 

Susan Sales 

Senior Advisor Official Information and Privacy 










































